
GIFT DRIVE LUNCHEON AT OUTBACK 
Thank you to everyone who helped make the Gift Drive a success this year. We are still 
in need of volunteers to help with the Gift Drive Luncheon. We would love to have you 
jump on board! The Gift Drive Luncheon is happening TODAY from 12:30—2:30 p.m.  

at the Outback.  
OVERFLOW’S THE MIX 

Every few months, we combine JH and HS Wednesdays, and we call it The Mix. Think 
of it as one big party! Join us and bring people. It’s happening Wednesday, December 

18 from 6-8 p.m. in the Outback.  
STAR OF BETHLEHEM PRESENTATION 

Dr. Rick Erickson will present the Star of Bethlehem on Monday, Dec. 23 from 6:30-
8:30 p.m. in Creekside. This is a great opportunity to bring your family, friends, and  

co-workers to come here about what the Magi really saw in the night sky  
around the time of Jesus' birth.  

END OF YEAR GIVING 
We are always blessed by your generosity. As you consider year end giving, remember 
that TBC accepts donations of stocks. To find out more about donating stocks or other 

assets, please contact Danny Cunningham, our Executive Pastor, at 778-3233 or 
dannyc@tbcweb.org. Also, you can go to the giving page of our website.  

For your convenience, the church office will be open on Tuesday, December 31  
from 9 a.m.-2 p.m. to accept donations.  

WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY REGISTRATION 
Women's spring Bible study registration is open until January 7! You can find out more 

information at the HUB of our website.  
HOLIDAY SCHEDULE 

Sunday, December 22 Childcare for nursery only.  
   No preschool, elementary, His Kids, Overflow, or adult  
   classes. 
Tuesday, December 24 Christmas Eve Services 
        4:30 p.m. (nursery only); 6 p.m. (no childcare) 
December 24-27  TBC offices closed 
Thursday, December 26  No Thursday Morning Men’s Study 
Sunday, December 29 Childcare for nursery only.  
   No preschool, elementary, His Kids, Overflow, or adult  
   classes. 
December 31-January 1 TBC offices closed 

Congratulations to parents Andrew and Kerri Roberts! 
Charlotte Grace Roberts was born December 8 weighing 7 lbs. and 1 oz.  
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Chase Bowers        THE GIFT EXCHANGE #3            December 15, 2019 
Pastor 

 

JOY 
Isaiah 9:6-7 

 
The birth of Jesus represented the _________________ of Satan’s 
___________ on ______________. 

 

The birth of Jesus brought about the _____________  _______________ 
of who God is. 

 

He is: 

 _________________________ 

 _________________________ 

 _________________________ 

 _________________________ 

 

The birth of Jesus marked the establishment of the ______________ of 
________ on ______________. 

___________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________ 
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